
From: Pat [mailto:ford_pat@hotmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 10:19 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: RE: Buffalo River 

 

We have been floating the Buffalo River for decades and consider it the Natural State's crown jewel.  As 

such, it needs to be protected, and all CAFOs should be prohibited from operation g in the watershed. 

  

Regards, Pat Ford 

London, AR 

  

 


